
20.11.2020 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Arts Week  

 

This week in school has been our Arts & Music Enrichment week. Over the week pupils 
have been involved in dance, various different craft activities and even some African 
drumming.  The week has given all of our pupils an opportunity to spend time learning 
about different artists and different art techniques. See page 3 for some of Year 4s 
amazing tinfoil sculptures.  

Next week we will be putting some of the art work on display in the school hall . Please 
check your emails for the links to your child's class virtual gallery., these are also on our 
Face Book page. 

Well done everyone. 

 

Taking care on the way to and from school 

Can I please ask parents and carers whose children walk to and from school on their 
own to remind them to take care –especially now that the evenings are getting darker 
earlier. I have had a couple of reports coming in to school of older pupils not taking 
sufficient care whilst crossing roads. If this continues I may need to ask that children  
involved are brought to and collected from school. 

Covid 

As mentioned in an earlier newsletter if you think that your child is clinically extremely 
vulnerable please can you inform school as soon as possible. 

   

  Attendance 

Class % attendance this week 

(all pupils) 

RW 98 Excellent 

1B 97 Fantastic 

2L 92 

3B  93 

4TA 93 

5C 97 Fantastic 

5H 89 

6G 96 Well done 

Total 95 
  

 



Dates For Your Diary 

 November 

26th                            Individual School Photographs 

 

December 

11th            Christmas Jumper Day 

14th                                       PTA Virtual Panto Day 

                   PTA Colour donation day 

16th                                     PTA Virtual Christmas Raffle 

18th           SCHOOL CLOSES at 12.30 pm 

If your circumstances have changed and you believe 

you may be entitled to free school meals please fol-

low the link below. 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals  

If your child is in KS1 and receiving Universal free 

school meals, please make an application as school 

receives additional funding to help support your 

child. 



Amazing Year 4 Tin Foil Sculpture 

The Hive—Fantastic work form our 

EYFS 



The form to order  your child’s Christmas lunch will be sent 

out via Eschools tonight. Please check your personal emails 

and junk box. If  you have not yet registered for Eschools 

please contact the school office. 

 

 Please note on Friday 18th December school shuts at 12.30 


